
 
MARCH 1, 2022 
 
Dear Dancers, 
 
Tomorrow night (Wednesday), we'll be dancing as usual at Harold's.  And 
tonight, we'll be dancing at Horizon Village with Judy & Susan 
cueing.  Please disregard information in the DANCEERgram which states "No 
Dance". 
 
We have another great playlist for this week's Easy Level Rounds which 
will be held at Harold's Recreational Center on Wednesday evening 
beginning at 6:30 PM.  We'll continue workshopping the Impetus, but it 
appears that most everyone has it down fairly well.  So, we won't spend a 
lot of time on it.  Most importantly, we are having fun!  Looking forward 
to seeing each and everyone of YOU. 
 
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 

 


